- At UNITED STATES

NNUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
’ WASHINGTON, D.C, 20555

July 6, 1983

MEMORANDUM TO: SAMUEL J. CHILK, S ARY
FROM: William J. Mannin

Please let me know why the OGC document for the

July 15, 1983 briefing on Midland is listed as due on

July 1l rather than July 7, as required by the Commission's
procedures.

cc: W. Reamer
J. Laverty
P. Davis
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